										December 2022
Dear CSL Family
As you probably noticed, winter weather is upon us. And as if to emphasize this point, it was a stormy evening as I was writing this message and the power went out!
Snow, wind, rain and the joys of traveling in these may make coming to our Center on Sundays more challenging. Your Core Council wants to assure you that we will do everything in our power to be here, welcoming and connecting with you each Sunday morning, and under some circumstances, this may mean an emergency shift from our usual Face-to-face meeting, to Zoom, should the need arise. If you are ever curious about whether the Center is open, check our website cslolympia.org, or Facebook page CSL Olympia for information.
We are also initiating a courtesy message system, should the Center on Libby Rd. be closed due to weather related issues—power outages and snow being at the top of the list. The message system will be a simple text message, either to your email or your phone, sent by one of our Practitioners. 
We are asking you to please let us know your preference:
_____ Text          ___________ Email           ___________Phone call      ______ None

If you're not already listed in the directory and want to be included in this notification system, please let us know your contact information: 

Name_______________________

Phone______________________ text or phone call?

Email_______________________
Here's to never having to use this procedure - and to knowing it works well, if necessary.
